
NCC-039513-19 street light no;4 north end Farndon 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your Freedom of Information request regarding the above subject.  
 
We have reviewed our records and we have nothing indicating that NCC or Via East Midlands have moved this lighting unit. There are no enquiries on 
record of any external 3rd party having requested or being given permission to move this light column. From our mapping records and as shown on Google 
Maps 2009, it is clear that the column has been moved sometime over the last decade. Electrically the column is safe so whoever undertook the move did 
not comprise the unit. 
 

                    
 
Whilst you identify that the column was moved, along with the street name plate by someone associated with the ######, this is not sufficient for us to 
follow up on in any detail. In such cases, without sufficient evidence or actually attending site when the action is being taken, there are limits to what we 
are able to do legally. Our primary concern is always the safety of such units particularly the electrical competency of the individuals undertaking the work. 
 
A recent inspection of the column has shown that all the necessary wiring and components are fitted correctly and hence there is no electrical issue with 
the installation. With regard to the column position, having the units set back a little further means that is less likely to be struck by vehicles using the road 
and hence if we had been approached, we would have endorsed the move but at the 3rd parties expense. 
 
I hope this information is of assistance to you. 
 



We trust this now resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me directly on the details below.  
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link)  
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/  
 
You can use the search facility using keywords.  
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you 
should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk .  
Kind Regards 
 
Complaints and Information Team 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall 
 
 
 

Dear Sirs 
 
We would like to know if there was a request for street light no.4 in North End, Farndon, to be moved back from it's original position, and if the 
request was carried out by yourselves.  If not, do you know who did move it, as we were informed yesterday by ######### that he had it 
moved.  Also he said he had the road sign for North End moved. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
(Farndon residents)  
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